
International Travel Vaccination Policy (August 2022) 
 

Applies to:  All employees, students, and guests participating in SNC-sponsored travel 

outside of the United States 

 

Purpose: 

St. Norbert College already has a policy entitled “Vaccination, Testing, and Face Covering 

Policy” that addresses efforts to reduce the presence and severity of COVID-19 cases in the 

workplace.  Vaccination is a vital tool to reduce the presence and severity of COVID-19 cases.  

The presence of COVID-19 cases worldwide presents many additional risks associated with 

traveling to countries outside the United States. This policy is intended to reduce the risk of 

contracting COVID -19 and the associated issues presented while traveling outside the United 

States. 

 

Scope: 

Effective August 15, 2022 St. Norbert College strongly recommends that all participants (faculty, 

staff, students, and guests) in SNC-sponsored international travel be fully vaccinated against 

COVID-19 prior to their departure from the United States.  SNC-sponsored international travel 

includes any travel outside of the Unit


